
TOP REASONS WHY 
NOTHING HAS BEEN DONE

Despite meeting with the property owners 
over decades, the MPCA has resisted finding 

solutions that remediate the owner’s 
property in a similar fashion to other 
brownfield/landfill developments.

Despite the MPCA’s dire warnings going back 
decades, no contaminants beneath the 

landfill or former dump have become a risk 
to human health or the environment.

Meanwhile, businesses operate on each site including a Transfer Station, 
a concrete recycling company and a golf driving range. 

The Freeway Property owners refuse to enter
the MPCA Closed Landfill Program because 

they would lose control of their property. 


